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Important information about your tax return 
We have allowed the Earned Income Credit 
 
We are allowing the Earned Income Credit 
you claimed on your tax return. 
 
If you are expecting a refund, you will receive 
it within eight weeks provided you owe no 
other taxes or debts we are required to collect. 
 

What you need to do 
 
You don't need to do anything. However, if you have questions regarding 
this notice, you may call us at the number shown above.  

Additional Information 
 

 Visit www.irs.gov/cp76 
 For tax forms, instructions, and publications, visit www.irs.gov or call 
1-800-TAX-FORM (1-800-829-3676) 

 Keep this notice for your records. 
If you need assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact us 

 
  




